
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

METROPOLITAN WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT 
OF GREATER CHICAGO 

DEPARTMENT: General Administration DATE: July 6, 2023 
Diversity Section 

TO: John P. Murray, Director of Maintenance and Operations 

FROM: Richard L. Martinez, Jr., Acting Diversity Adrrministrator ~~~ r `= ~,~ 
l` 

SUBJECT: Review for Contract No. 23-838-11, Furnish and Deliver One Sludge 
Thickening Centrifuge to the Calumet Water Reclamation Plant 

The District is seeking a contractor to furnish and deliver one (1) new Trailer-Mounted Sludge 
Thickening Centrifuge Unit, complete with automatic hydraulic back drive and necessary 
appurtenances, to the Calumet Water Reclamation Plant. The total cost for this contract is 
$995,000.00. 

Our review of this contract indicates that subcontracting opportunities are not available because 
the requested work is not divisible. Moreover, a review of the MBE/WBENBE firms in SAP only 
yielded 1 response. Therefore, the Affirmative Action Ordinance Revised Appendix D and the 
Appendix V should not be included. 

If you have any questions, please contact Diversity Officer, Jason H. Bullock, at extension 
14038. 
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Attachment 

c: LoCascio, Cornier, Morakalis, Skawski, Genser, Pulse, Bullock, file 




